
International Mathematical Union 

 

March 17, 2015 
        IMU AO Circular Letter 5/2015 

To: IMU Adhering Organizations 
  
From: Helge Holden, IMU Secretary 
 
 
Report of General Assembly 2014 and  
Chair of Program Committee ICM2018 

 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
This letter contains two separate issues: 
 
1. The report of the General Assembly 2014 (GA2014) 

The full report of the GA2014 can be downloaded from 

http://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Organization/GA/GA_2014/17_GA_Report_Final_1
40810_Gyeongju.pdf. 

Draft of the report first went to the IMU Executive Committee and subsequently for comment 
to all delegates of the General Assembly. All suggestions have been included into the final 
version of the report that was approved by the IMU Executive Committee on March 15, 2015 
at its meeting in Berlin. Thus this report is the final report of the 17th meeting of the IMU 
General Assembly. 
 
2. Chair of the ICM 2018 Program Committee 

It is the privilege of the IMU President to select the chair of the Program Committee of the 
forthcoming ICM. IMU President Shigefumi Mori asked Janós Kollár, Princeton University, to 
act as Program Committee Chair, and I'm happy to report that Kollár accepted this important 
duty, and he was present at the recent EC meeting in Berlin. His email address for this task 
is 

PC-chair-ICM2018@mathunion.org.  

The members of the ICM 2018 Program Committee have now been selected. However, the 
names of the committee members will remain secret until the opening ceremony in Rio de 
Janeiro in 2018. 
 
Sincerely 

 

Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
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